To UM Faculty,
The University of Montana Bookstore is closed for approximately two weeks.

The purpose ofthis closure is to transition the management ofthe Bookstore from Barnes &
Noble to Follett.

By October 16, the Bookstore will reopen under the new management and return to
normal operating hours. Please keep an eye on Griz Hub for exciting promotions and
discount opportunities that will be available once the Bookstore reopens in October.

With the bookstore being closed, they are out of stock of scantrons and will not
have anymore until they reopen.

The library is giving out their small stock of forms at the reference desk until they are
exhausted.UM Dining is currently selling scantrons at Rise & Rooted and will soon have
them available at the UC Market.

The Office of the Provost ordered an additional supply from the manufacturer, and will
be arriving today, Tuesday, October 3, 2023. These will be distributed by UM Dining.

Thank you,

Office of the provost

This message was sent by the Office of the Provost to all UM faculty.



